LRANTIA FOUNDATION
WT&A 51T IIPVERSEY PARKWAY CHICAGO ILLINGIES 811613

December 21, 1978

Mr. Charles M. Montgomery

Hewsletter Committee Chairman

The First URANTIA Society of Los Angeles
P,0. Box 563

Log Angeles, CA 90053

Re: Your letter of November 30

Dear Chick:

¥ou should have already received our reply to your request to publish
the "cartoon" entitled "The History of Urantia." Please forgive the

delay of that reply. Our work load in recent months has been very
heavy,

In response to your request regarding the use of quotes in Mr. John
Andrews' "An Open Letter of Thanksgiving," we would ask that you send
a more legible copy of the letter. Actually, we would prefer that you
send a copy of the letter in the form you intend te publish it in the
Apondonter. When we receive this copy, we will attempt to respond to
your regquest as quickly as possible,

Finally, while we much appreciate your gemerous efforts to lessen our

work load, we must decline to give you continucus permission to use the
quotes you have complled in your paper, "Superlatives in The UBANTIA Book.™
The Board of Trustees prefers that you request permission to use the quotes
on a per igsue basis. We will, of course, attempt to give your requests

as prompt attention as possible.

Our best to you and yours in this joyous holiday season.

Sincerely,
d‘.{-{-""
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Thomes A, Kendall
Fregident
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ce! Mr. Thomas A, Kendall
Mr. Martin W. Myers



